
Marietta Daisies Garden Club
September, 2023

A Message From Our President:

     Summer is slowly making its way into fall, (tell that to my hydrangeas who are just now
starting to bloom!) our thoughts are turning to gathering back together for fellowship and to
expand our gardening knowledge. Plans have been made for our first meeting.  Squarecrows
on the Square committee is busy fashioning Daisy May, the roses are in bloom at Birney
Memorial Garden, and our other projects are gearing up for another season! It takes us all
working together to make Marietta Daisies the garden club that it is! Job well done ladies!  

Looking forward to seeing you all on September 11th! 

Elizabeth

September Birthday Flower – Aster:  meaning - daintiness

September 11 - First Daisies
Meeting “Growing Garlic” 

September 13th - Council
Meeting
September 18 - Cannonball
Classic Golf Tournament
October 1 - Family Fun Day
October 2 - Daisies
Executive Board Meeting
October 6 - Deadline for
info for October Newsletter 
October 11 Council Meeting

Upcoming Events

        9:30 Social
        9:45-10:30 Speaker
       10:30 - 11:30 Daisies Business

Hospitality Team for September
Chair:  Elizabeth Buford

Team: Martha Lee Sanders, Mary
Ellen Leffard, Becky Koller, Susan
Wing, Ronda Hunt, Judy Hardin,
Katryn Taylor



Daisies 2023-2024 Theme

Chair for Awards/Recognition - Contact Elizabeth Buford
Taking photos at meetings and events - Contact Nancy Pillar
Interested in volunteering at the flower show - Contact  Holli

We still need help in the following areas:

       Walquist at Hollywalquist@icloud.com or Dorothy Dowell
         at nmdpsga@comcast.net 

                                         

                                  THANKS!

What will Daisy May look like this year?

Plans are underway for this year’s “Scarecrows in the Square”.  Our
committee has some wish list items that you can bring to the September
meeting (skeleton hands or arms, styrofoam tombstones, black crows) or
on October 2nd the set-up day (assorted mums, assorted pumpkins large
and medium and bales of hay).  The committee is also in need of storage
space for Daisy May items.  Contact Carol Fey if you have questions.  

thanks
Melissa, our

previous
president, sends

thanks for
the beautiful

birdbath
that the Daisies

presented
her with last

spring! 
 

Thanks to a
donation from

the Marietta
Daisies, there

are new
barstools in

the renovated
kitchen at the

MEGC. 

Yearbooks will be available for pickup at the sign-in table on
September 11th at our first meeting.  Make sure and get

your copy so that you will have all of the information about
this year’s events and programs.  With such strong roots, it’s

going to be a great year! 

mailto:Hollywalquist@icloud.com
mailto:nmdpsga@comcast.net


The Laurel District

The Daisies belong to the Laurel District.  The Laurel District will be having their
Annual District Meeting on Tuesday, October 24th from 9:00-2:30.  The meeting will
be held at the Wheeler House Barn, 510 Gilmer Ferry Rd., Ballground, GA 30107.  
Ashley Frasca will be the featured speaker talking about the “Beauty of Fall
Gardening”.  You will receive all of the registration information via a separate email.  
The deadline to register is October 12th. Cost:  $45

 

DID YOU
KNOW?

Did you know you can
download the free quarterly
magazine National Gardener

magazine @
https://www.gardenclub.org/

national-gardener

 

 

DAISIES DUES
Although our meetings go from
September to May, our dues are
paid each year in January. The
good news is that you have
already paid your dues for this
year.  All dues must be paid by
Valentine’s Day (we love you) to
avoid a $15 late fee.  Dues are
$55 for Active Members and $70
for Inactive Members according
to our current bylaws.  

Attend at least 4 meetings
per year.
Serve on a committee.
Participate in at least one
project.
Participate in a fundraiser if
one is needed. 

DAISIES RESPONSIBILITIES
(Active Members)

https://www.gardenclub.org/national-gardener

